BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

CEO/Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore

Head of School: Mrs L Jordan

Email: BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk

Sandown Drive Bourne



26th September 2024

Tel: 01778 426968

Dear Parents/Carers,

RECEPTION SUPERHERO DAY THURSDAY 17TH OCTOBER 2024

We have had a super start to our Bourne Elsea Park journey, and we would like to celebrate it with an exciting event.

We have been finding out over the last few weeks what our superpowers are. We have looked at other superheroes and thought about what makes us, and them, special. We would like to invite the children to a 'Superhero Day'. It would be fabulous for the children to come into school dressed as their favourite superhero. We are sure our class will be a hub of superpowers! Throughout the day we will be involved in a range of activities that could use Spiderman's 'spidey sense', Iron Man's gadget powers, Supergirl's speed, Elsa's freezing power, Yoda's Jedi powers...the list of superhero powers we can use is endless!

Please could we ask your child to come dressed up as their favourite superhero on **Thursday 17**th **October**. Any accessories that go with a costume should be named and only brought in if they are not easily breakable or unsafe to have in the class.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely

W Campbell

Mrs W Campbell Class Teacher